From
The Director-Principal
Sanjay Ghodawat International School,

Kolhapur
Dear Parent,
Believe that this letter finds you in good shape.

With the support of all our beloved parents, SGIS has been giving the best to all its stakeholders —
especially to its students. Even though many schools were badly hit because of the pandemic, and are not
able to conduct the quality academic sessions, SGIS is one among those very few schools who have been
offering the best academic to its the students.

We can always vouchsafe that we will continue to give our best to each and every student of our school.
But, it is understood that some students are not attending the academic sessions in a regular manner.
Please note that CBSE has changed the examination policy this year for both 10™" and 12t grades.

As per the new policy, a student needs to take Term 1 exam during November and Term 2 exam during
March 2022. If the student do not attend the classes and do not complete the internal assessment, s/he
will not be able to attend the Board Examination. In spite of many calls made and many messages being
sent to the parents and student, some students are not at all attending the classes.

At this juncture, we would like to inform you that results can be produced only if the student invests heart
and soul and prepare well for the exams with the guidance of teachers. Please note that if the attendance
of the student is not up to the mark as specified by CBSE, the student will not be let to take the
examination and s/he will lose an academic year, which will affect the career of the student.

Hence, you are suggested to ensure that your ward attends the classes in a regular manner.

Expecting your best support for the benefit of our students....

Best Regards, K‘*\
2
Q- Mol«.ﬁ\ 7\)‘\}/

Sasmita Mohanty \i
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Director-Principal




